

BJS Federation of Schools

Executive Headteacher: Ms A.Parker

2nd November 2023

Dear parents/carers.

I am writing to invite you to a Spanish workshop which will be taking place **virtually** on the **16th November at 5pm**. This will be an opportunity for me to explain what our Spanish curriculum is and how we deliver the curriculum in the school. I will also take this opportunity to offer some ideas for how to develop Spanish learning at home.

Please use the link attached to attend the meeting, I look forward to seeing you there.

https://meet.google.com/vkj-vdcu-ocp?authuser=0&hs=122&ijlm=1698871368225

Kind regards

Amanda Monet

MFL Lead Teacher.

Bonneville Primary School

Bonneville Gardens London SW4 9LB Tel: 02086731183

Email: admin@bonneville-primary.lambeth.sch.uk Web: Bonneville-primary.lambeth.sch.uk/



Jessop Primary School

Lowden Road London SE24 0BJ Tel: 02072742333

Email: admin@jessop.lambeth.sch.uk Web: jessop.lambeth.sch.uk/



@JessopPrimary

Stockwell Primary School

Stockwell Road London SW9 9TG Tel: 020 7274 7687

Email: clericalofficer2@stockwell-pri.lambeth.sch.uk Web: stockwell-pri.lambeth.sch.uk/



@StockwellPri